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June 30, 2015 

 

 

Ron Sender 

31 Walnut Street 

Arlington, MA 02476 

 

 

Re:     Reappointment:  Arlington Bicycle Advisory Committee 

 

 

Dear Mr. Sender: 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Selectmen will be discussing your reappointment to 

the above-named at their meeting to be held on Monday, July 13th at 7:15 p.m. in the 

Selectmen’s Chambers, Town Hall, 2
nd

 Floor.  Although it is not a requirement that you 

attend the meeting, you are invited to be in attendance. 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

 

 

Marie A. Krepelka 

Board Administrator 

 

MAK:fr 

 

 


